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Date: May 17, 2022 
 
 
 
Rebecca Grill 
City Administrator/Clerk  
 
Re: Retirement Notice 
 
Dear Rebecca: 

In accordance with City Policy 1112, I am providing the required notice of my retirement from City 
Service as City Engineer effective July 15, 2022. 

It has been an honor to have served the City of West Allis for over 31 years in the Engineering 
Department.  I owe my successful career to current and past Mayors, Council Members, Executive 
Team Members, and Engineering Team Members.  I am grateful to have had the opportunity to work 
with so many talented and dedicated people and appreciate the opportunities I have had to learn, 
grow and contribute.   

I plan to begin receiving retirement benefits from the Wisconsin Retirement System on July 18.  I 
also plan to begin employment as an engineer with the Port of Milwaukee on July 25.  Anyone who 
knows me is aware that most of my leisure hours are spent near the water in the harbor area of 
Milwaukee either on a bike or in a kayak or in a boat.  I’m looking forward to embarking on this very 
unique opportunity to combine my passions outside of work with my engineering expertise. 

Throughout the next couple months I will be available to offer any assistance to ensure the 
smoothest transition and provide a stable continuity of service.   

Sincerely,  

Peter C. Daniels  

Peter C. Daniels, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 
Cc:  Mayor 
 Common Council Members 
 Engineering Department Team Members 
  

 

 


